
Fort Bend CCA 

Kidfish 
“Take a Kid Fishing!” 

Saturday, July 25, 2020

CANCELED

Jim Black (979) 240-5010 or blackjamesl@yahoo.com

Blake Tumlinson (979) 332-2236 or btumlinson86@gmail.com

It is with a heavy heart that we have to inform you 
that our annual Kidfish event has been canceled due 

to the Covid-19. This event is always one of our 
favorites and we look forward to being back next 
year! Thank you all for the continues support and 

we’ll see you next year. Stay safe out there. 

For question or concerns please contact

mailto:dpowers11450@gmail.com



